
            MAY, 2016 COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Upcoming Events 

CINCO De BINGO and TACO Dinner 
Saturday, May 7th 

Dinner from 6 pm—7 pm     BINGO starts at 7 pm  
 

Calling all Cougar Gulch Gringos!  Meet at the Community Hall this com-

ing Saturday, May 7th at 6 pm to celebrate the season!  We do it up in 

style with tacos, rice and beans!  Dinner is $5 per person, children 10 and 

under are free.  We will also offer our 50-50 raffle during dinner.  One win-

ner will be chosen at the end of the night to split the raffle proceeds 

amount.  Winner need not be present to win.  Get 6 tickets for $5.  Dona-

tions to our building fund to insulate and re-side the Hall also accepted.  

Remember, all donations to our non-profit organization are tax deductible.  

BINGO will start at 7 pm and each game will have at least one cash win-

ner.  BINGO cards are $10 each and can be purchased with dinner or af-

ter.  Ven y Únete a la fiesta!  (Come and join the party!) 

    

 
Have you paid your yearly membership dues for 2016?   

It’s not too late!  Your voluntary membership dues help us keep the lights on at the Hall, pay for events, and 
keep it stocked.  Send your $25 family membership to Treasurer, 6637 Meadowbrook Loop, CDA  83814.  
And remember, all of your dues and all donations are tax deductible! 

Visit us at CougarGulchCommunity.com               Visit Cougar Gulch Neighborhood at Nextdoor.com 

  Neighborhood Litter Pick-Up and Community B-B-Q! 
Saturday, June 11th 

Litter Patrol 10 am—Community B-B-Q 12:30 pm  
 
Our annual neighborhood litter pick up and BBQ will be held on 

Saturday, June 11th starting at 10 am.  Litter bags will be provid-

ed and signs posted by the Highway Department will alert drivers 

in our area of this event.  Meet at the Hall, sign up for a location, 

and return your full litter bags to the Hall for disposal by the High-

way Department.  BBQ free for litter patrols.  Everyone else wel-

come for a $5 fee.  This is a great way to perform some commu-

nity service, get out in the fresh air and get a feel good vibe 

about helping keep our neighborhoods great! 

 


